
  

HKUST Men’s Team Gained Valuable Experience in the 2016-17 

USFHK Men's Water Polo Championship 

The HKUST Men’s Water Polo Team participated in the 2016-17 USFHK Men's Water Polo 
Championship at the Wan Chai Indoor Swimming Pool on 26th and 27th of November 2016. This 
is the first time for USFHK to hold the competition in water polo. The team completed several 
matches in this competition. HKUST beat CityU in the consolation match and rank the seventh 
place. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Our team will start training again in 2017 soon to prepare for next competition, the WINTER 
DEEP WATER POLO CHAMPIONSHIPS, which will be held in March 2017. All are welcome to 
support us! 
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Players discuss the strategies and take 

advises from coach during the break. 

DEL VECCHIO Edoardo, our top 
scorer, cheers with team 
members before the match. 

YEUNG Tsz Wang, the one who raised his arm 

high at the center, attempts to block a shot while 

YEUNG Pak Hei Amen (red swimming cap) is 

ready to grab the ball as a goalkeeper. 

The team takes a group photo with team 

manager, Mr. LEE Chi Ho (rightmost at the front 

row) from SAO, at the end of the competition. 


